
Washington Traffic Commission 

301 Jefferson Street 

Washington, Missouri  63090 

 

The next meeting of the Washington Traffic Commission will be held on December 7, 2018 at 

8:00 a.m. in the Police Department Conference Room. 

 

The following item(s) are presently on the agenda. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 

4A 18-11-0020 Review of parking along MO 47 during events at Washington High School: 

This item was discussed at the last meeting as a result of large numbers of vehicles parking 

along MO 47 during events at the high school. The issue was brought forth as a potential safety 

issue by the high school resource officer. After discussing the matter originally, the committee 

agreed to consult with Mo-DOT on the matter to see what their opinion was, since it is their 

right of way. Mo-DOT responded, and informed us that it is typically their policy to sign these 

types of areas based on recommendations from local municipalities. An ordinance currently 

exists that designates Mo 47 within the city limits as “No Parking”. If the city determines that 

they want the area of the high school signed as such, then Mo-DOT will handle adding the 

signage.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 

5A 18-12-0022 Request for a “No Outlet” or “Dead End” signage on Westbound 8th 

Street at Klingsick Lane: This request came from a resident in the area. 

 

5B 18-12-0023 Request for a four way stop at 4th and Lafayette: This request came as a 

result of new construction in the area. Site distance issues were mentioned for traffic traveling 

West on 4th Street, which could be minimized by a four way stop.  

 

5C 18-12-0024 Street lighting request: Engineering received requests for street lights in 

the area of Sunnyside and 11th, as well as the alleyway behind 1311 E 5th Street.  

 

 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 


